
 
 
 

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the American River Parkway Trail Safety Renovation Project in 
fiscal year 2024. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Sacramento County located at 700 H St, 
Sacramento, CA 95814.  
 
The project is located along the American River Parkway Trail from Mile Marker 3 (Northgate) 
to approximately Mile Marker 7 (Campus Commons).  
 
The funding would be used for repairing and repaving almost four miles of the multi-use trail. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the American River Parkway is both 
a multi-purpose recreational trail and a commuter route with 8 million user visits per year and the 
proposed repair area falls within several low-income census tracts, providing a safe recreational 
opportunity.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 
USC 133. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


